
Please please do NOT let this happen!   
 
As a young family with very young children we can’t let this happen!  We need the next generation to 
have green space, not just for enjoyment but for health reasons. We live here for this reason. If wanted 
lots of building and housing we’d live downtown where there is nothing!   
We need the green space for our future.  Green space is essential to the future!  Don’t harm the future 
generations.  
Please do NOT allow building to happen here. 
 
Thankyou  

 


